
 

 

Consent form for using LHET governor’s data 
and images  

Dear LHET Governor 

 
The personal data that we may collect, use, store and share (when appropriate) includes but is not restricted 
to the following: 
 

1. Your name and contact details, date of birth, marital status, gender, next of kin and emergency contact 
numbers. We may also collect recruitment information, references and other information included in 
a CV or cover letter or as part of the governor application process. 

2. We may collect bank account details for purposes of paying governor expenses. 
3. Governance training records are held. 

 

We may also collect, store and use information about you that falls into ‘special categories’ of more 
sensitive personal data. This could include information about racial or ethnic origin, religious or similar 
philosophical beliefs, sexual orientation, Trade Union membership, political opinions, physical or mental 
health (including medical conditions), and personal data relating to criminal offences and convictions. 
 
The purpose of processing this data is to help us to run the school. This enables the Academy to pay expenses 
to governors and facilitates safe recruitment, as part of our safeguarding obligations towards pupils, informing 
our recruitment and retention policies.  
 

We would like to seek your consent for some of the ways we collect and use your data including your photo. 
Using your photo helps us to show members of the school community who governs Harmonize Academy. 

 



 

 

Please tick the relevant box(es) below, sign and return this form to school.  

 

USE OF PERSONAL DATA TICK (√) 

I am happy for the school to use my photo in displays in school.  

I am happy for the school to use my photo on the school website.   

I am happy for the school to share my photo for use in the media.  

I am happy for the school to collect, use, store and share (when appropriate) my 
personal data as described in paragraph 1. above. 

 

I am happy for the school to collect, use, store and share (when appropriate) my 
personal data as described in paragraph 2. above. 

 

I am happy for the school to collect, use, store and share (when appropriate) my 
personal data as described in paragraph 3. above. 

 

 

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing our data protection officer, 
carl.parkinson@harmonizeacademy.org or telling Mr Carl Parkinson, Vice Principal. 

 

If you have any other questions, please get in touch. Further details can be found in the privacy notice to 
governors. 

 

LHET Governor’s name 

 

LHET Governor’s signature 

 

Date: 

 

I am NOT happy for the school to use my personal data for any of the above 
purposes 

 

 

 

mailto:carl.parkinson@harmonizeacademy.org

